FROM: Supervisor Ashley SUBMITTAL DATE: January 7, 2010

SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

SUBJECT: FIFTH DISTRICT USE OF COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DESIGNATION FUNDS

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

1)
2)
3)
4)

That the Board of Supervisors:

Approve the use of Community Improvement Designation funds for Perris Chamber of Commerce;
Approve the use of Community Improvement Designation funds for Riverside Land Conservancy;
Approve the use of Community Improvement Designation funds for the Banning Chamber of Commerce;
Approve the use of Community Improvement Designation funds for the NAIWALKS;

5) Approve the use of Community Improvement Designation funds for San Gorgonio Hospital Foundation;
6) Approve the use of Community Improvement Designation funds for RCC District Foundation:
7) Approve and direct the Auditor-Controller to make the following budget adjustments:
Decrease Board Designation:
10000-1000100000-320135 Community Improvement $17,500
Increase Appropriations: '
10000-1000100000-536200 Contribution to Non-Co Agency $17,500
Perris Chamber of Commerce $500 Riverside Land Conservancy 5 500
227-A North D Street 4075 Misston Inn Ave.
Perris, CA 92570 Riverside, CA 92501
Banning Chamber of Commerce $500 NAMIWALKS § 2,000
P.O. Box 665 P.O.Box 716
Banning, CA 92220 San Jacinto, CA 92583
San Gorgonio Hospital Foundation $10,000 RCC District Foundation § 4,000
600 North Highland Springs Avenue 4800 W. Magnolia Street
Banning, CA 92220 Riverside, CA 92506

Marion Ashley, 5™ District Supervisor?
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BACKGROUND:

Perris Valley Chamber of Commerce is holding their Annual Chamber Installation Dinner. Riverside Land
Conservancy provides support for land acquisitions to protect natural landscapes and resources. Banning
Chamber of Commerce is holding their annual Installation Dinner. NAMIWALKS is a grassroots organization
that provides outreach to our local communities and is part of the national organization. San Gorgonio Memorial
Hospital is holding their annual Perfect Partner Award dinner. Riverside Community College District Foundation
provides two health care profession scholarships each year. These funds provide support for these community
based events and organizations and I urge the Board to support these uses of Community Improvement
Designation funds.




